
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region
cOMMUNITy ENvmoNMENT AND NATURAL REsouRCEs OFFlcE

National  Highway,  Bgy. Alfonso XllI, Quezon,  Palawan
Email:  cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph

September 29, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

SURIECT     :

The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA ReSon
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

IMPLEMENTATI0N 0F THE "BINHI MAINSTREAMING OF
pHILmplNE NATlvE TREEs PROGRAM" oF THE ENERGy
DEVELOPMENT  CORPORATION  UNDER  THE  DENR-EDC
ADOPT-A-WILDLIFE SPECIES PROGRAM

This pertains with the memorandum dated September 20, 2022 of the OIC, Assistant
Regional Director for Technical  Services,  Maxino  C.  Landrito,  received by this Office on
September  23,  2022  regarding  to  the  implementation  of  the  "Binhi  Mainstreaming  of
Philippine  Native  Trees  Program"  of the  EDC  in  which  this  Office  was  instructed  to
designate a focal person to assist the EDC for the successful implementation of the aforesaid
Binhi Program.

Hereunder is our designated focal person with corresponding necessary information.

i               Namei Position Contact Number Messenger Email Add ressAccount

ii  Ervin s. Valeriano
Forester I 0919-609-2120/

Ervz Valeriano ervinvaleriano@gmail.
0927-977-4533 Com

For your information and record.

')/-1±423

CC : The Management
Energy Development Corp`oration (EDC)
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